
We hope you enjoy this fun Easter recipe! This 
recipe is the perfect activity to share with children 

or grandchildren. 

Items Needed: 1 can refrigerated crescent rolls, 8 
marshmallows, melted butter, cinnamon and 

sugar

1. Give each child triangle dough. This 
represents the tomb.

2. Each child takes a marshmallow. This is the 
body of Christ.

3. Dip the marshmallow in butter & roll in the 
cinnamon & sugar mixture. This represents the 

oils and spices the body of Jesus was 
anointed with.

4. Place the marshmallow on the dough and 
wrap carefully.  Make sure all seams are 

pinched together or the marshmallow will 
ooze out. Bake seams down on cookie sheet. 

5. Bake at 350 degrees for approximately 12 
minutes until golden brown. Let cool. Break 
open the tomb and the body of Christ is no 

longer there. He is gone! He has risen! 
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In our classroom, April is all about Easter and the resurrection of our Savior. Our preschoolers 
learn that there is a sad part of Easter, but there is also a happy part, a time to rejoice! One of 

our favorite songs to sing this time of year is Shout Hosana by the Donut Man! 
Praise be to God! Our preschool program is growing! We have been incredibly blessed with 
our enrollment for next school year. We will be offering an afternoon class in addition to our 
morning class. Information is available at our Parent Center in the narthex or online on our 

Facebook page! Please share with any young families you may know!  
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To help make Christian education accessible, Shepherd of the Hills has established the 
Matthew Fletcher Scholarship Fund. This fund has been a blessing to so many families over 
the years. Each family that has received a scholarship has expressed so much gratitude to 

Shepherd of the Hills and Shepherd’s Flock Preschool. What a special way to remember the 
life of Matthew Fletcher and allow more children the opportunity to attend our preschool. 

Did you know? 
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Resurrection Roll Recipe
Our program is growing and so is our 

preschool teaching team! 

Shepherd’s Flock preschool will be 
hiring a teacher to join our staff for 

the 2022 – 2023 school year. 

If you or someone you know may be 
interested in this part-time teaching

opportunity and would like more 
information,  please reach out to our 

preschool office. 

(608) 781-9445
shepherdsflockonalaska@gmail.com

e

Employment Opportunity


